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NYPD IdeaScale is Officially Open

109th Precinct
Deputy Inspector Thomas Conforti
Invites the Residents of the 109 Pct to be a Part of the
IdeaScale Program.

You Know Your Community Best.
Lets Make it Better Together!

What conditions in your neighborhood concern you
the most?

Let your opinions and concerns be heard in your
Community!!

To Register Please Log on to:
https://nypd.ideascale.com




